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Non-Substantive Changes
 

Due to the closing of the VA Regional Processing Office (RPO) in Atlanta Georgia, the 
Buffalo Regional Processing Office will have claims processing jurisdiction for the state 
of North Carolina and the U.S. Virgin Islands.  The Muskogee Regional Processing 
Office (RPO) will have claims processing jurisdiction for the state of Georgia and Puerto
Rico.   As a result, VA requests approval of a non-substantive revision to the following 
forms:

APPLICATION FOR REFUND OF EDUCATIONAL CONTRIBUTIONS (VA Form 22-
5281-OMB #2900-0261)


